
  
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

      
February 24, 2015 

 
 
 
Isolite Corporation 
ATTN: Mr. William E. Lynch Jr. 
President 
31 Waterloo Avenue 
Berwyn, PA 19312 
 
SUBJECT: RE-ISSUANCE OF ISOLITE CORPORATION REGISTRATION CERTIFICATE 

NO. NR-1286-D-101-G ON FEBRUARY 24, 2015   
 
Dear Mr. Lynch: 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has corrected and re-issued your Registration 
Certificate NR-1286-D-101-G.  The following error was found in Registration Certificate        
NR-1282-D-101-G dated January 29, 2014. 
 

• The “References” Section referenced to Isolite Corporation email dated                
January 14, 2014, instead of Isolite Corporation email dated January 13, 2014. 
 

To avoid misunderstandings, please use Registration Certificate NR-1286-D-101-G, dated 
February 24, 2015.  A copy of the amended Registration is enclosed. 
 
Please be advised that you must manufacture and distribute the product in accordance with the 
statements and representations contained in your application, with enclosures thereto, and the 
information set out in your registration certificate. As a general rule, you must request and 
obtain an amendment to the certificate before you make changes or modifications to the 
information submitted to obtain the certificate. 
 
Please read over the registration certificate in its entirety and notify us immediately of any errors 
or omissions. 
 
You are obligated to notify us promptly in writing should you decide to no longer manufacture, 
distribute, or offer service support for the product.
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If you have any questions, please contact me at Maria.Arribas-Colon@nrc.gov or  
(301) 415-6026. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 /RA/ 
 
 
Maria Arribas-Colon, Project Manager 
Materials Safety Licensing Branch 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal,                       

and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety                                        

and Safeguards 
 
Enclosure:  NR-1286-D-101-G 
 



 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Maria.Arribas-Colon@nrc.gov or  
(301) 415-6026. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 /RA/ 
 
Maria Arribas-Colon, Project Manager 
Materials Safety Licensing Branch 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal,                       

and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety                                        

and Safeguards 
 
Enclosure:  NR-1286-D-101-G 
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